
Cobb Faith Partnership is 
seeking to collect

One Million Pennies in the 
2006 Calendar Year!!!

We are trying to collect 1 million Pennies (or the 
equivalent of $10,000) in 2006.

Will you help us??

To help support Cobb Faith Partnership Networking Opportunities (our General Meetings, Team 
Meetings, and our annual Small Ministries event), Local initiatives (National Youth Service Day, 
Homeless Issues & Support, Cobb flood victims assistance) and to eventually hire a Paid staff 
person to run day-to-day CFP operations, we are trying to collect 1 million Pennies (or the 
equivalent of $10,000) by the end of 2006. By July 1st, we have collected over $1,600.00!!

How You Can Help:

Start collecting those pennies NOW and bring them to any 
Cobb Faith Partnership-sponsored meeting or event. 

Collect your pennies and small change, and get your 
family, friends, co-workers, Sunday School classes, Scout 
groups, etc. to do the same! 

We will be responsible not only for taking them off your 
hands, but for cashing them in – thereby getting them back 
into circulation.

As always, your support is 
appreciated!

PS: We will gladly accept nickels, dimes, quarters, dollar bills, or 
anything else that you can give to help us reach our goal. Donate 
online through JustGive.org link at www.cobbfaithpartnership.org.
Thanks for your support of Cobb Faith Partnership as we strive to 
promote “Unity in Sharing God’s Love with our Community!”

For more info, contact us at 770-819-9246 or cobbfaithpartnership@yahoo.com


